
Our son Mark got engaged to a 
wonderful young lady named Andrea Bell. 
She is an MK from here in Spain and 

came to our Missionary Teen Retreats during her teenage 
years. They are planning a wedding in southern Spain a 
few days before Christmas.


This Sunday, May 16th, for the fourth time in the 
COVID19 era, we started up in-person services at the 
IBEV church. Everyone was very excited to meet again, 
and we enjoyed precious testimonies of the Lord’s work 
in many lives. Hopefully, we will not have to stop again 
and can soon increase the services and ministries.
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Website: www.countingthestars.org/  Facebook: Andy Bonikowsky

Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through the webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!

ANDY & MIMI		 MAY, 2021

BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MISSIONARIES IN THE BASQUE REGION OF NORTHERN SPAIN
Since the last letter, 

Mimi and I were able to 
see some of our family in 
the States. Our daughter 
had her fourth, Abigail, in 
March, and Mimi was 
able to be there for that. I 
left in mid-April to visit 
my parents, whom I had 
not seen in two years. 
On my return, I also 
stopped by SC to see 
the new baby.
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